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Dear families,
 
It’s hard to believe how fast this Lenten season is going. It feels like just yesterday we had our
wonderful Ash Wednesday Mass, and here we are already approaching Holy Week. Time
seems to go faster this Lent than I ever remember. Perhaps it’s the fact that ‘March Madness’ is
upon us in more than just basketball! This lovely weather, and the culmination of many winter
sporting activities like hockey, basketball and skating, makes it easy to fill our time making
wonderful memories with our children. 
Through it all, I hope that this Lenten season has allowed you the gift of time to join our school  
challenge of ‘40 Days To A Better You’. Did you see the mirror in the entrance of our school
reminding us that who we are begins with us?  We’ve certainly had excellent feedback
regarding our theme from staff and students alike. 
As we look towards Holy Week next week, take some time to reflect. In school we’ve focused on
going within ourselves to find ways we can be more kind to each other, forgive each other, and
this week, we are challenged to take time to pray and remember God is with us through it all-
as long as we stay true to our faith in Him.
March 19th is the first day of spring. The season is a wonderful time to clean up, clean out, and
set goals- similarly to Lent!
 Elementary Student Led Conferences on March 21st are a wonderful way to see your child’s
learning in action, and set goals to finish the year strong. Similarly, in Junior and Senior High-
we are well into Semester 2 and it is time to check in on your child’s learning and attendance
in class. Did you know that even missing 10% of instructional time still means essential learning
is lost. Please take time with your child to check in and reflect on their courses, and support
them in getting to class prepared and ready to learn.  
Let’s all do our best to finish Lent strong, dive into this spring season with a refreshed mindset
ready to set goals for the remainder of the school year, and still leave a little time to grow
within ourselves! 
In all that we do for the remainder of this month, I pray for a reflective ending to Lent, and a
blessed Easter Season ahead. 

May God continue to bless St. Michael’s School.

💛Ms Schmidt



100 Days of School fun

Fry Bread Friday! 



Pink Shirt Day 



SkaSkating Fun! 

Science 7: What do
plants need to survive?

Will plants survive in
any environment? 

Thank you to all of the
volunteers who helped

out teaching our
students how to curl! 



SkaThe Jr. High Art Option class has been enjoying
pottery at the lebel mansion

Rhyme
without

reason dress
up day!! 



F A I T H  F O C U S

@stmichaelspc

https://smpc.holyspirit.ab.ca/

mikeadmin@holyspirit.ab.ca

About Us

864 Christie Avenue, Pincher Creek, AB

403-627-3488

Office Hours:

Mon - Thurs 
8:00am - 4:00pm

Friday
8:00am - 2:00pm

Mark Wynder
Associate Principal

Embracing Almsgiving in Lent: A Catholic Tradition

As we explored in last month's faith focus article, during Lent Catholics are called to
deepen their faith through prayer, fasting, and almsgiving. While prayer and fasting
are well-known practices, the significance of almsgiving should not be
underestimated.

Almsgiving, rooted in compassion and charity, is a tangible way to live out Christ's
teachings of love and generosity. It's a reminder that our blessings are meant to be
shared with those in need.

Beyond a seasonal obligation, almsgiving is a lifelong commitment to social justice
and compassion. It challenges us to confront injustices and work towards a more
equitable world.

In keeping with the commitment to social justice and compassion, Holy Spirit Catholic
Schools have taken on partnering with Chalice International to help provide financial
support for St. Odilia School in northern Zambia.  St. Odilia 
School is a school committed to teaching children who are visually impaired and
children with albinism.  
This lent we as a community have an opportunity to financially support the building
of a new building that would provide clean classrooms with weather resistant roofs.  
Please take a few minutes to scan the QR codes to find out more information about
St. Odilia School and consider donating to this great cause!  

In Christ,

https://www.facebook.com/stmichaelspc?fref=nf
https://twitter.com/stmichaelspc?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%7Ctwcamp%5Eembeddedtimeline%7Ctwterm%5Escreen-name%3Astmichaelspc%7Ctwcon%5Es1_c1
https://smpc.holyspirit.ab.ca/


Please consider donating to this
 great cause:

Scan the QR code  



Leaving Early?!

Arriving Late?!

If your child needs to leave school
early, please notify the office at
403-627-3488 as early as possible.
Please also make sure you sign your
child out in the office when they
are leaving early!

Please stop in the office to sign in if
you arrive to school late!
Elementary school students are
considered late after 8:30am, and
Junior/Senior High students are
considered late after 8:40am.

School Communication
Holy Spirit Catholic School Division uses SchoolMessenger to improve our schools'
communication with parents and guardians. This service does not replace other
school communication methods. It is simply intended to extend beyond what we've
traditionally used to ensure timely communications and reduce the amount of
papers being sent home. 
If you would like to receive text messages for school closures please click here for
instructions and more information!

Flowers from Friends Spring
Fundraiser deadline March 28th

Please click the calendar to the left
to view the full year school

calendar!

Dates to remember
Elementary student lead

conferences
Thurs. March 19th & 21st

Easter Break:
Friday March 29-Monday April 8th

https://www.holyspirit.ab.ca/schools/contact_schools/school_communication_resources
https://smpc.holyspirit.ab.ca/calendar
https://smpc.holyspirit.ab.ca/calendar
https://smpc.holyspirit.ab.ca/calendar
https://smpc.holyspirit.ab.ca/calendar


Dragon
Athletics! 

JV Boys Basketball

Sr. Boys

SR. Girls

Go Dragons Go! 



Dragon
Athletics! 

Sr. High Girls placed 2nd in 1A zones

Sr. High Boys placed 3rd in 1A zones

Seniors Night

Pep Rally

Knights of Columbus free
throw winners



Dress Code:
No spaghetti straps/halter tops/one shoulder shirts/tube tops. 
Tank top/muscle shirt straps must be at least 4 centimeters in width 
Bra straps must not show 
Underwear, that of both ladies and gentlemen must not show Midriffs must be
covered. 
Shorts and skirts must be fingertip length (arms straight down at sides).
No hoodies with the hood up, sunglasses, during instructional school hours, or
during formal extra curricular activities such as the awards ceremonies
T-shirts/shirts/hoodies must not have advertising which depicts controversial,
obscene, rude, inappropriate and/or drugs and alcohol content on them. 

Thursday February 29th was
 Rare Disease Day 



The Friends of St. Michaels AGM 
(Annual General Meeting) 

Will be held on Wednesday, April 10 
at 7:00pm in the school den. 
Board elections will happen.

 Everyone is welcome to attend.  



Friends of St. Michael’s
“Flowers From Friends”

Spring 2024 Fundraiser is
happening now! 

Order forms available in the
school office or online. 

 



The Friends of St. Michael’s are selling elite socks with our Dragon logo on
it!! They are ONLY $10.00!
 They come in 2 sizes - sm/med and lg/xlarge.  Please contact Lori Jo
Ettenhofer at the school to purchase them or send money with your child.  
They would make fantastic Easter presents!!



Thank you to NED’s Mindset Mission! 
Yo Yo sales will end March 27th.







Every session will take place in-
person at the Sandman Signature
in Lethbridge (320 Scenic Drive S,

Lethbridge). 
Online sessions will be available

on Google Meet.
Time

Doors open at 5:00pm with
dinner served at 5:30.

Presentation will start at 6pm and
go to 7:30pm.

Holy Spirit Catholic School Division Presents:

Mental Health Learning
Sessions

Location Please RSVP at

Digital Detox

Resiliency and Self-Care

ADHD - Understanding the
Diagnosis and Treatment Strategies

Healthy Relationships

Emotional Regulation - How to help
our kids when they have big feelings

Ft. Lethbridge Family Services

Ft. Lethbridge Family Services

Ft. Aleigha from True Balance Counselling 

Ft. Allie and Bailey from True Balance Counselling

Ft. Lethbridge Family Services

Feb15
2024

Apr18
2024

May14
2024

Jan

16
2024

Mar20
2024

(online & in-person)

or email willistone@holyspirit.ab.ca to
confirm registration.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7R9L8CC

First 50 registrations get a free dinner!

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7R9L8CC
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7R9L8CC
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7R9L8CC


(I)SWAG Presents:

ADHD -

5:30pm to 8pm March 20th, 2024

Location:

Please RSVP @

Join us as Registered
Psychologists Aleigha and
Ashley from True Balance
Counselling presents on
ADHD while we enjoy a

complimentary dinner and
the chance to win some door

prizes at a fun night of
learning.

THE ESSIE’S BALLROOM
Sandman Signature,
320 Scenic Drive S, 
Lethbridge AB

UNDERSTANDING
THE DIAGNOSIS
AND TREATMENT
STRATEGIES
Ft. Aleigha from True Balance Counselling

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7R9L8CC

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7R9L8CC


ALEIGHA ARKSEY
True Balance Counselling

Please RSVP @

Aleigha is a Registered Psychologist
who specializes in working with youth,

anxiety, and grief and loss, but does
work with individuals of all ages.

Working with an open heart and open
mind, Aleigha draws from a variety of

approaches including Cognitive-
Behavioural Therapy, Mindfulness, Play

Therapy, Person-centered Therapy,
Strength-based, and Solution focused.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7R9L8CC

This is a FREE event
Intended auidence: parents, guardians,

caregivers, aunts, uncles, grandparents,

childcare providers, all school staff, bus

drivers, parishoner’s

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7R9L8CC


2024/2025 Registration Update

https://www.holyspirit.ab.ca/schools/registration/current_family_registration






Father, we give You our school,
May it be a place where we love

to learn and learn to love; 
a place where everyone is

respected, and all are cherished.
St. Michael, give us the courage

to stand up for others as you did. 
Unite our school family in love,

truth and compassion. 
Walk with us, guide us, and

protect us, as we become who
you want us to be. 

Amen

St. Michael's School
Prayer


